# Something Special's Going On Here!

The Villages Charter Elementary School (Intermediate Center)

## August 2018



### Art



Once upon a time... Oh you must visit the Musical Castle when you come to visit the Intermediate Center for Open House Monday, August 27th! I look forward to seeing our students and meeting your family!

We will be starting our Reading Celebration song right away. You can find the lyrics to "In the Pages of a Book" in my section of Teacher Connection. In the PDFs you will find our songs and other handy music information.

If you have any gently used treasures we can sell at Closet Clutter please email me.

Mrs. Hunter Britton hunter.britton@tvcs.org

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! There are so many wonderful art projects in store for both our 2nd and 3rd graders for this year. I just know that 2018-2019 is going to be an amazing and creative year for us all.

Our first lesson this August, for both 2nd and 3rd graders, will be creating one of a kind dragon's eyes for our upcoming reading celebration which is themed for Fables and Fairy Tales.

PI opportunities are always available for in class assistance, events and take home. Please contact me at anytime by email.

Ms. Amanda Russo - Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org



### Physical Education

Greetings from the Physical Education Department! We are excited to meet our new students and get started in the 2018-2019 school year.

In the month of August we will begin with rules and procedures, and move quickly into our Locomotor Unit. In the locomotor unit we will have many fun activities including builders and bulldozers, bean bag relays, and 4 corners to name a few. We will spend one week in this unit and then move into our Throwing and Catching unit for the remainder of August. In this unit we will concentrate on the fundamentals of throwing and catching, both underhand and overhand skills.

We look forward to meeting and spending time with your child each and every day. If you have any questions, or concerns please don't hesitate to contact us.

Amanda Peters
Joshua Petro
Tia Carmichael

amanda.peters@tvcs.org
joshua.petro@tvcs.org
tia.carmichael@tvcs.org





#### ¡Bienvenidos a la clase de Español! Welcome back!!

I am very excited to meet my new friends in Second Grade, and to see my returning Third Graders...it will be a "fantástico" year!

During the month of August, all classes will review and practice procedures in Spanish class. We will also concentrate on practicing greetings, and introductions in Spanish.

Please check my webpage on the school website for more detailed information on what we are doing each week, also, some great activities that your student can do at home for extra practice, as well as PI opportunities for parents.

Never hesitate to contact me with questions or suggestions. ¡Nos vemos!

Señora Gordon

Señora Ortega

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org

carla.ortega@tvcs.org